
Monarch Academy 
275 N. Williamson Blvd. 

Daytona Beach, FL  32114 
 (386) 258-9664    

Monarchacad@aol.com 
 

 

 

 

 

December 15, 2020 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

 

Earlier this school year, to accommodate families during the stress and difficulties experienced 

during the COVID-19 virus, your child received a second chance to maintain full time virtual 

learning status. 

 

Currently, our school records indicate that your child is still having difficulty completing his/her 

assignments using Monarch Academy’s Live Streaming or Paper Packet Option learning system. 

 

Regretfully, considering your child’s continued difficulties, Monarch Academy will be removing 

him/her from the eLearning platform.  We believe that the best alternative for your child is to 

return to in class learning at the facility. 

 

Failure to accept this option is considered non-compliant with the State of Florida Compulsory 

Education Statues, thus having your child withdrawn from Monarch Academy. 

 

Please contact the office immediately to discuss his/her education and which options works best 

for your family. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Sincerely, 

Valerie Bourbour 
Principal 
 

 

Please sign and return this letter stating you received this information 

 

Signature: _________________________________ 

 

Printed Name: ______________________________ 

 

Date:         _________________________________ 
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